Amy Diaz

From: Beverley White

Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2010 428 PM

To: Amy Diaz

Subject: FW Errorin Resolution No. 10-56 on W Coyote Hills

SB 343 - | have a copy.

----- Original Message-----

From: observernews@earthlink.net [mailto:observernews@earthlink.net]
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2010 4:20 PM

To: Beverley White

Cc: observernews@earthlink.net

Subject. Error in Resolution No. 10-56 on W. Coyote Hills

June 10, 1010
Beveriey White
Fullerton City Clerk

RE: Error in the June 15, 2010 Agenda ltem 15 Resolution 10-56 Pertaining to PRJ03-00075 etc.
regarding the denial of Chevron/Pacific Coast Homes proposal for West Coyote Hills

Hi Bev,
| noticed an error in the resolution no. 10-56 on denial of request to develop W. Coyote Hills.

"Including improvements to the adjacent 72-acre Robert Ward Nature Preserve previously dedicated to the
city;"

Since we now know this land was not a gift from Chevron, the line should read "Including improvements to the
adjacent 72-acre Robert Ward Nature Preserve owned by the city;"”

If the city chooses to not make the correction - will you please make my objection part of the permanent record
for this resolution?
We should not continue the myth that the land was a gift.

Thank you,

Sharon Kennedy

Fullerton Observer Newspaper
FO Box 7051

Fullerton CA 92834
714-525-6402



